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           22nd August 2019 

 
Cedarbank@Armadale – Westdrive at Inveralmond Community High School 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Cedarbank@Armadale pupils have been invited to attend Westdrive on Tuesday 27th August 
which is a road safety awareness programme aimed at young adults. 
 
Pupils will travel to Inveralmond Community High School along with other 6th year pupils from 
Armadale Academy using a school bus. (Cedarbank staff will be present) 
 
Pupils will be given the opportunity to purchase their lunch using the school canteen prior to 
leaving or they can bring a packed lunch if they prefer.  
 
All pupils will wear their school uniform. 
 
This will impact pupils who attend mainstream classes, college or the Larder that day as these are 
running as normal. (Pupils will continue with their normal timetable if they are not attending 
Westdrive) 
 
Please complete the tear off slip below. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
John Ward 
Class Teacher / Development 
Cedarbank@Armadale 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Westdrive – Road safety awareness (Please delete and sign below) 
 
I would like ______________  to attend  /  Not attend  the Westdrive road safety  
 
programme on Tuesday 27th August. 
 
Signed _______________________   Date __________________ 
 

 

             @CedarbankSchool    


